
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This letter is being sent to you because Chris and Sherry Steffen are proposing a land use project in El 
Paso County and the referenced location.  This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal 
with the County.  Please direct any questions on the proposal to the referenced contacts in item #2.  
Prior to any public hearing on this proposal a notification of the time and place of the public hearing will 
be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El Paso County Planning Department.  At that time you 
will be given opportunity to respond either for, against or expressing no opinion in writing or in person 
at the public hearing for this proposal.   

For questions specific to this project, please contact: 

 Chris Steffen, 13430 Sierra Madre Rd. Colorado Springs, CO 80908, (707)332-0079 

Site address, location, size and zoning: 

 13430 Sierra Madre Rd. Colorado Springs, CO 80908 

 Lot 19 Blk 4 Brentwood Country Club and Cabin Sites Tract 1, #5208204013 

 Zoning: RR-5 

 Size 3.46 acres 

Request and Justification: There is currently an unfinished building on our property started by previous 
owners.  That building was permitted as a detached garage and we would like to finish it as a 
mother-in-law suite.  We are asking to change the permit from a detached garage to residential.  
My mother currently lives with us and would like to finish that building as a home for herself.   

Existing and proposed facilities, structures, roads, etc.:  There is currently one home and two 
outbuildings on the property.  We propose to update one of the outbuildings to a second home.   

Vicinity Map: 
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